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Rebooking options for Travellers in the Egypt, Iran, Iraq, Jordan and

Lebanon.

Dear Trade Partner,

Due to the recent situation, Outside of Emirates Control has released a disruption policy for
travellers for customers travelling to/from Cairo (CAT), Tehran (IKA), Basra (BSR), Baghdad
(BGW), Amman (AMM) and Beirut (BEY) with tickets issued on/before 14th April 2024 for travel
between 14th April 2024 and 20th April 2024.





